
Linwood News 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

The holiday season is fully upon us now! Itôs 

easy for us to get caught up in the hustle and 

bustle of the season, but there is one special 

event you definitely donôt want to missð our 5th 

Annual Winter Concert! The concert is 

scheduled for Thursday, December 21st at 

1:00pm. The students are preparing a 

special performance for you, with group and 

solo musical performances. After the show, 

there will be light refreshments and snacks 

served, and the students will be visited by a 

very special guestðSanta Claus! We hope you 

can join us for the fun! 

 

As a reminder, we just completed Term 1 of our 

2017-2018 school year. You should have 

received your childôs progress report earlier this  

 

 

 

month. As usual, if you are interested in 

discussing your childôs progress or meeting with 

any member of your childôs team, please 

contact your teacher to set this up. We are 

always happy to talk to parents. 

 

Lastly, we welcome your input to the newsletter.  

Please submit any comments or additions to 

your childôs teachers. We thank you for your 

continued support of Linwood School, and we 

want to wish you and your family a very happy 

holiday season and a very bright new year!  

 

 

ï Diann Butler, M.S. 

Education Director 

Happy Holidays from Linwood! 
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Ms. Karenôs Class welcomed 

two new members to their 

teaching team this term, Lucas 

Greene and Courtney Bassnett, 

and the students really enjoy 

working with them! The class has 

been focusing on vocational skills 

by working at Linwoodôs Adult 

Day Program two afternoons a 

week. The students clean the 

cafeteria, do data entry, clean 

bathrooms, and vacuum. One 

morning a week, they also work at 

the Linwood Boutique in 

downtown Ellicott City, most 

recently making soap that is sold 

in the store. Stop by the Boutique 

to see their creations and other 

great holiday gifts made by 

Linwood students! The class has 

also been working on vocational 

skills that they would need if they 

worked in a restaurant, such as 

rolling cutlery in napkins, filling 

salt and pepper shakers, and 

setting and clearing tables.  

 

In Language Arts, the students 

are focusing on expressing angry 

feelings appropriately and 

practicing relaxation techniques.  

They have also been writing 

emails to each other, helping 

them practice composing their 

own sentences and questions. 

The students would love to 

receive an email from their 

parents! Contact Ms. Karen to get 

your childôs email address.  

 

The class is very excited about 

the holidays. This year, the boys 

will participate in a Secret Santa 

exchange, using money that they 

have earned to buy one of their 

classmates a gift!   

 

Ms. Katie K.ôs Class has had 

many exciting changes this 

quarter, and they are getting 

settled into their new routine! The 

students took advantage of the 

last few warm days of fall by 

going on nature walks and 

spending time learning outside. 

They also continued to work on 

vocational skills outside of the 

classroom by visiting the Linwood 

Boutique, where they have 

created soaps, Autism Awareness 

ornaments, and bath bombs for 

sale at the store. It is wonderful to 

see how much the students enjoy 

being a part of the community!  

 

Ms. Katie W.ôs Class enjoyed 

autumn, and they are ready to 

welcome winter! This fall, the 

class took a field trip to the 

pumpkin patch, where the 

students chose their own 

pumpkins to take home and 

decorate. Back in the classroom, 

the students have been learning 

about the human body systems 

and maps, and they are working 

on math and reading at their 

individual levels. The class also 

started social skills/speech groups 

recently, and they have been 

making great progress at learning 

how to understand and work with 

others! The students like to 

include music, movement, and 

games into these groups, as 

social thinking can be very difficult 

Inside the Classroom 

Ms. Colleenôs Class canôt 

believe fall is almost over! Fall 

has flown by with the hustle and 

bustle of the harvest season. The 

class has enjoyed making trips to 

the grocery store, visiting the 

pumpkin patch, and making fall 

recipes in cooking class, such as 

pumpkin pie! In the classroom, 

the students have been busy 

using their AAC devices to 

interact with other classmates. 

They are practicing asking and 

requesting and using pronouns to 

label different people. As the 

winter holidays approach, the 

class will be learning about 

different holiday traditions and 

making their own traditions in the 

classroom! Happy holidays to all!  

 

Ms. Jamieôs Class had a great 

start to the new school year! The 

students enjoyed an exciting field 

trip to a local pumpkin patch and 

went on a thrilling hayride. In 

addition, students had fun 

participating in the Halloween 

celebration at school, including 

the haunted sensory room and 

trick-or-treating. In the classroom, 

the students have continued to 

learn about adding, subtracting, 

and identifying coins and their 

values. They have also worked on 

their handwriting skills on dry 

erase boards and on gel baggies. 

The class is looking forward to 

another great term this winter!   
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and they work harder when things 

are fun and naturally rewarding. 

Throughout December, the class 

will learn about the holidays and 

ways to celebrate! In the new 

year, they will begin learning 

about hibernation and forms of 

transportation.  

 

Ms. Rebeccaôs Class has been 

settling in to the routines and 

changes of new school year. The 

students have continued to work 

on a variety of pre-career skills, 

and they enjoyed a trip to the 

pumpkin farm and getting back 

into the kitchen. The class has 

also continued to work on 

identifying and understanding the 

value of money in preparation for 

shopping trips and community 

outings. In addition, they have 

been working on vocabulary and 

comprehension skills during a five 

senses unit and now a winter 

traditions unit. As they enter the 

next term, they are looking 

forward to learning the skills they 

need to go out into the community 

for shopping and other field trips!  

 

Mr. Samôs Class is excited for 

winter and the holidays! 

 

Winter is coming 

Thereôs a chill in the air 

That wonôt stop Linwood 

Awesome students are 

everywhere! 

 

Reading is all about the holiday 

season 

Snowflakes may appear 

Learning has to continue! 
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We cant cancel classes for the 

school year! 

 

With temperatures changing 

Science will be about weather 

Linwood does not work alone 

We work together! 

 

With the holidays comes fun 

But donôt forget math 

Fractions can be taught funny 

ways 

Letôs bring on the laughs. 

 

The fall months went by 

They are in the past 

The winter months are ahead 

Save the best for last! 

 

Mr. Stephenôs Class has been 

enjoying the fall season with 

weekly community outings, both 


